
 
 Work In Progress – Update September 2014 

Denny North 275/400kV Substation  
 
 There are a number of stages to the 
construction work of the substation and 
towers. At this stage works will be mainly 
contained within the substation. 
 
The new substation a significant part of the 
project, was successfully energised at the 
beginning of September. Work will continue 
through to its final completion in 2016. 

Manor Powis and the Wharry Burn area - construction of access tracks, access roads 
and public road improvement are underway. Work on the foundation for the towers 
will start late 2014 and the assembly and erection of towers will take place 
throughout 2015, with Conductoring works being undertaken Autumn 2015.  

 
Carbrook Mains (A9) and 
Manor Powis (A907) - 60% 
of the tracks have been 
installed in this area. 
Foundation works for 10 
towers are complete. From 
October 2014 into early 
Spring 2015, foundation 
works for the remaining 
towers will continue along 
with erection of the 
towers in this section. 
Conductoring works for 
this section are planned 
for late 2015.  
 

Denny to Carbrook Mains - 5 towers are erected, a 
further 5 will be complete in this area by Christmas 
2014. Conductoring works (installation of the 
overhead wires) are planned to start early October 
2014 and be complete by Dec 2014. 

beauly-dennyprojectmanager@scottishpower.com  For more information email  

Overhead line Denny -  Wharryburn  
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